
 

ROTONDA WEST ASSOCIATION, INC. 
ACTIVITIES COMMITTEE MEETING - MINUTES 

Wednesday November 4, 2020 

Roll Call: PRESENT:    Andy VanScyoc (Chair), Sue Superak (Zoom), Linda 

Bondeson (Zoom), Claudette Romano, Sam Besase, Donna Stogsdill  
Absent:  Stephen Froggatt, Corliss Arent & Nick Gizzi  
 
 
 
 CALL TO ORDER:  
 The chairman called the meeting to order at 9:00 am 

Roll Call – see above.  A quorum of the committee was present. 

Sign in – Visitors: Sue Artz, Diane & David McGrath & Jack Horner 

Zoom Participants:   Gwen Grace, Bob Bondeson  

 Approve Minutes:   

September minutes were approved via email. 

MANAGEMENT:  Derrick Hedges 

NEW APPLICATIONS FOR COMMUNITY EVENTS 

• A Total of 20 Applications were received (see attached) 

• All groups and activities who previously used the Community Center must re-submit 

their applications for usage. 

• Andy asked for a vote to approve all 20 applications, a discussion of opening the 

Community Center will follow. 

• A vote was taken 2 yes 2 no (Linda Bondeson & Susan Superak), Andy voted yes to break 

the tie. 

 

 DISCUSS RE-OPEING OF THE COMMUNITY CENTER 

• Susan Superak stated that she felt that the Community Center should not be open at 

this time.  She stated that the Covid 19 cases are still increasing everyday and felt that 

we should wait and re discuss.  She suggested that perhaps groups could use the Tiki 

Hut or tables outside as we are now getting into our nice weather. 



• Linda Bondeson stated that she agreed with Sue S., she stated that she did not want to 

be responsible for anyone getting Covid from being in the center.  She stated that we 

have already lost one of our own and did not feel we should open the center at this 

time.  Need to re discuss later. 

• Donna Stogsdill agreed with both Sue and Linda and stated that she did not feel it was a 

good idea to let upwards of 60 people to use the center.  

• Sam Besase stated that all precautious would be taken, i.e. temperature taking, wearing 

masks, etc. 

VISITOR INPUT 

• Jack Horner stated that Neighborhood Watch did not want to use the center until Feb. 

2021.  Jack stated that he had sent a new application to the Activities Committee but 

had not heard back. 

• Andy suggested that Jack resubmit application to Claudette for processing.  Jack did 

want a new date and time for his meeting. 

• Andy explained that we were only meeting every other month because there really was 

no applications being received, however, we will begin meeting once a month. 

• Diane McGrath wants her sewing group back on the schedule.  She will submit an 

application to Claudette. 

• Gwen Grace (Women’s Club) wanted to make sure that the Women’s club got back on 

the schedule and every consideration be given to them as they are a 5013C 

 

•  NEW BUSINESS 
• Andy asked for a moment of silence for George Burger who passed away on Friday, all 

remained silent. 

 

• OLD BUSINESS 

  

Meeting Adjourned at 9:35am 

 NEXT MEETING: December 2, 2020 at 9:00am 

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED 

Linda Bondeson  

RWA ACTIVITIES COMMITTEE 


